
Departures Level

CTA LANE RESTRICTIONS
Departures Level - Terminal B

Friday, January 14 through Sunday, January 16, 2022 | Nightly from 11PM to 2:30AM
*New closures in place through June 2023*

1.12.22

  LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292   |     @FlyLAXAirport   |     LAInternationalAirport
 LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org

ACTIVITY:
To facilitate work for the Terminal B Cores and APM Interface project, the existing closures 
of Departures Level Drop-Off Lanes at the north end of Terminal B will be shifted to the 
south end of Terminal B for the next phase of work.

Crews will move the Departures Level closures from the north to south end of the terminal 
over two nights: Friday, January 14 at 11PM through Saturday, January 15 at 2:30AM, and 
Saturday, January 15 at 11PM through Sunday, January 16 at 2:30AM.

The new closures at the south end of Terminal B are scheduled to be in place through 
June 2023.

Vehicular and pedestrian traffic, including passenger drop-off, will be maintained at all 
times. Please watch for posted signage and always use caution when traveling through 
construction areas.
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